
 

Changes to NC Global Equity Fund – June 15, 2018  

The Supplemental Retirement Board of Trustees, in its continued efforts to enrich the high-

quality investment choices offered and to lower fees, will remove the NC Global Equity 

Fund as an investment option in the NC 401(k) and NC 457 Plans, on June 15, 2018.  

On Friday, June 15, 2018, at 4 p.m. ET, participant balances that are outside of GoalMaker 

and are invested in the NC Global Equity Fund will be automatically transferred to the NC 

Large Cap Core and NC International Funds, proportionately, as shown below. 

 

 

Fund Fact Sheets for the NC Large Cap Core Fund and the NC International Fund can be 

found at NCPlans.Prudential.com. For more information, please contact your Retirement 

Education Counselor, or call us at 866-NCPlans (866-627-5267) or visit 

NCPlans.prudential.com. 

https://www.retirement.prudential.com/RSO/web/fundsheets/012003_E025375.pdf
https://www.retirement.prudential.com/RSO/web/fundsheets/012003_E023171.pdf
http://www3.prudential.com/email/retirement/IMFPWeb/hosted_websites/cs/ncplans/
http://www3.prudential.com/email/retirement/IMFPWeb/hosted_websites/cs/ncplans/counselors.html
http://www3.prudential.com/email/retirement/IMFPWeb/hosted_websites/cs/ncplans/counselors.html
http://www3.prudential.com/email/retirement/IMFPWeb/hosted_websites/cs/ncplans/

